
Changes to LNHS Rules
 

Some changes to the Society’s Rules will be proposed at its AGM on 8 December 2022. The
reasons for the changes were explained and the proposed wording set out in a document sent
to members with our August Newsletter. Links to this document and the Rules as they will be if
the AGM approves the proposed changes can be found below.

 

LNHS Rules proposed changes at 2022 AGM

LNHS Rules incorporating changes proposed at 2022 AGM
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